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Congratulations to King's College Hospital who randomised our 100th participant on 6th
June. A hamper is on its way to you!

Royal Bournemouth Hospital (3)

Queen Elizabeth Hospital, Birmingham (2)

Freeman Hospital, Newcastle (1)
King's College Hospital (1)

 A reminder to sites that ETC funding has increased, and that all Q1
recruitment uploads to CPMS will be reimbursed with new ETC

amount.


104
PATIENTS
RECRUITED

News - Final year of recruitment!

We are now in our final year of recruitment
and our target is to recruit 250 patients by 30
June 2024. Thank you all for your hard work
you have already put into CHIP-BCIS3! Let's
continue this momentum and make it the best
year yet.

Welcome to the seventh issue of the CHIP-BCIS3 newsletter. We hope you have been
making the most of the recent sunny weather and topping up your vitamin D levels!

Since our last newsletter in June, we have recruited a further 7 patients, bringing us to a
total of 104 patients recruited.

June Recruiters

New patients in June



participant!

Our new CHIP-BCIS3 Participant Information Video,
starring Divaka Perera, Matt Ryan and Lynn Laidlaw was
distributed to all sites by email. 
The video will support the Participant Information Sheet
(PIS V1.2, 09 January 2023). 

The video has been developed to make the trial easier to
understand for potential participants and provide key
parts of the information in the PIS clearly and simply.
Please remember that the PIS must still be provided to
the potential participant.

Our new poster has been sent out to all sites.

We have included both A4 and A3, with a laminated copy of each
size. Please write your research team contact details in the white
box. Further copies are available on request from the CTU. 

As we are in our final year of recruitment, now is an important time
to reengage colleagues so please put these posters up where you
can. Please remember that posters are not designed/approved for
patient-facing areas.

CONTACT
Email: CHIP-BCIS3@LSHTM.ac.uk
Tel: +44 (0)20 7927 2723 

If you have any questions please
don't hesitate to contact the CTU
team - Matt Kwok, Megan Knight,
Laura Van Dyck and Richard Evans.

Twitter: @CHIP_BCIS3

CHIP-BCIS3

Participant Information Video 

16 Dec 2022

Video PIS

Please ensure you are using the correct version of the video (with or without the CP
substudy). 

If you are experiencing any issues accessing the video, do let us know. 

Cath Lab Poster

We are pleased to announce
we are holding another
Investigators’ Meeting for all
sites this Autumn. 

We will be in touch by email
with potential dates and
location.

Investigators' Meeting Quick note...
Pre-PCI and post-PCI troponins (6 hrs
and peak value within 24 hrs) are needed
at each staged procedure, for both
planned and unplanned procedures
where possible.
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